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Mr Butler,
    I think the Birch Solar Farm project will be good for Allen County and the state of Ohio. When
need to be looking at the future of energy. Oil and gas prices with inevitably continue to climb while
renewable energy will continue to become cheaper and more desirable. This is our chance to be at
the forefront. To be ready for the future. A promise of affordable renewable energy will certainly
attract people and business to our area. 
 
Thanks you,
 
Nicholas George 
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